
                                                                  SUPERVISOR REPORT 

                                                                      April 21, 2020 

 

1. Financial Report 

• Details of all income and expense transactions have been filed with the Town Clerk. 

• Account balances as of April 21, 2020, 2020 or the general fund, highway fund, capital 

improvement fund, and streetlight fund have been filed with the Town Clerk. 

• I would like to decrease the general fund balance by $9,697.64 and increase garage and pit 

contractual by $9,697.64 this will pay for the used oil furnace already agreed upon. 

• I would like to keep the community room closed to the public until at least May 15th. I would like 

the boards input on their thoughts to either keeping the highway crew off until May 15th or 

starting to run half the crew one week and the other half the following week starting May 27th. It 

looks like things may be able to start to return to normal around the 15th of May. I would like to 

keep the clerk’s office the same until the 15th of May. 

 

Timothy White 

Town Supervisor 


